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Take A Look At Our Calendar, For More 

Events And Outings! 

12/01: John Dietikier Performance 

12/06: Camp Courageous Animal Show 

12/08: Iowa Accordion Club Performs 

12/12: Dave Wirtz Performance  

12/15: The Holiday Experience Outing 

12/16: Jingle ‘N Mingle 

12/22: Holiday Photos 

12/23: Delivering Blessing Bags 

12/23: Light Up Your World Holiday Party 

12/30: Dave Mehrl Performance 

Our activities are always open to 

the public! 

Notable Events 
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Salon Pricing: 

(Open Every Wednesday) 

• Shampoo/Set: $20 

• Perm: $75 

• Women’s Haircut: $20 

• Men’s Haircut: $20 

• Men’s Mustache: $10 

• Men’s Beard: $10  

Meal Times: 

Breakfast:  

6:00-8:30 

Lunch: 

11:30-12:30 

Supper: 

4:30-5:30 
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Visitor Policy Resident Birthdays! 

Residents, Loved Ones, Team Members, and Visitors, 

It is with great optimism, and great caution, that Jaybird Senior Living 
shares changes to its masking policy. We have reached the point in our 
COVID journey that our regulating organizations and our internal  

advisory team are able to decrease our virus mitigation precautions 
based on community transmission levels being less than “high”. Going 
forward, masking will not be a mandatory requirement for community 
staff and visitors. However, when transmission levels climb to a point 
where there is increased risk, a temporary masking requirement will be 
instated to mitigate said risk. This high transmission rate is determined 
by the CDC and will be communicated to you by the Community. 
Healthcare settings are required to use the transmission levels to  

implement interventions earlier to better protect vulnerable  

individuals. The community transmission metric is different than the 
COVID-19 Community level metric used for non- healthcare settings. If 
you prefer to wear a mask and this precaution provides peace of mind, 
please feel free to do so. Our communities will continue to provide 
complimentary masks for staff and visitors. We continue to ask  

everyone to adhere to basic principals of infection control, which in-
clude social distancing, hand hygiene and staying home if you are ill. 
Everyone will still need to self-screen for COVID-19 symptoms upon  

entry to a community. While this is a very exciting announcement we 
are all looking forward to, we do ask for your patience and  

understanding as we navigate the future and fluctuating transmission 
rates. We deeply appreciate your compliance with the measures we’ve 
put in place to keep our communities safe and healthy for all who live 
at, work in, and visit them. 

Pat P. 

Rodney E. 

Baxter S. 

Bonita P. 

David A. 

Virginia J. 

Blanche V. 

12 / 01 

12 / 02 

12 / 04 

12 / 10 

12 / 19 

12 / 27 

12 / 31 

Help Celebrate Our  
December Birthdays on  
Friday, December 16th  

at 2:00pm! 
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This month, we are going to do all we can to help those in homeless 
shelters. This is the time of the year where many struggle the most 
on trying to meet their day-to-day needs, due to the harshness of 

Iowa’s weather. To give some hope, love and support to those who 
are in need of simple products, we will be collecting the below list 

of products. On December 20th, we will put together Blessing Bags, 
filled with the products collected and, on December 23rd, we will 

take a trip to donate them! Any donation helps! 

Products that are in high-demand for homeless shelters: 

Cold Weather Supplies/Attire: 

• Hats 

• Gloves 

• Hand warmers 

• Blankets 

 

Food/drink 

• Single serving snacks 

• Water bottles 

 

Other: 

• Baby care supplies 

• Pet care supplies 

Personal Care Products: 

• Toilet paper 

• Kleenex 

• Feminine Hygiene Products 

• Shampoo/Conditioner 

• Body Wash 

• Lotion 

• Chapstick 

• Toothbrush 

• Toothpaste 

• Nail clippers 

• Bandages/ first aid supplies 

• Wet wipes 

Our December Donations: 

When asked, “what is one thing you would love to do, right now, if 
you had the chance?”,  she immediately stated that she would want 
to go to an Iowa Women’s Basketball game. Laura told many stories 
about previous games she had gone to and spoke about how it was 
her favorite part about wintertime. The look in Laura’s eyes, while 
talking about it, was astonishing. She has an immense amount of 
passion for basketball and all of the memories that go along with it. 
We went through all the upcoming November games, and she 
chose the Evansville game. Immediately, we ordered the tickets and 
made a plan. Laura decided she wanted to go out to eat at a fancy 
restaurant, beforehand, because she rarely went out to dinner, be-
cause she, “splurged on fancy vacations, not fancy food”. After go-
ing through many restaurants, she chose Bari Italian! She went to 
Bari and the reaction to the food was aston-
ishing! Laura had never seen food that fancy 
and with such large portions. During the 
meal, Laura consistently thanked and asked, 
“What did I do to deserve such an amazing 
night?”. Once at the game, Laura’s eyes lit 
up, and immediately stated, “I am so excit-
ed for the ice cream”. In result, Laura got ice 
cream, sat in her sear, and watched the  

Iowa Women’s Team beat Evansville 115-
62! The night was filled with lots of laugh-
ter, excitement, joy and reminiscing! It was 
a beautiful night with a beautiful woman, 
who has a heart of gold. 

Laura. S Dare to Dream  
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Hi, I’m Mariah! 

I am a full-time Resident Aid. To some of you, I may be new, and 

to others, a familiar face. I have worked here, on and off, since 

2014! I love what I do! I am halfway through my RN and I am also 

busy with my Real Estate School! I have three beautiful babies; 

Carlea (7), Sylas (4), and Krew (2), so you could say I have my 

hands full! I enjoy spending time with my children and my boy-

friend, Juan, who came here all the way from Guadalajara! I also 

love spending time with my 

best friend, Soldado, my ador-

able French Bulldog! A few of 

my favorite things to do are to 

travel, art, soccer, books, hor-

ror films and I appreciate all 

kinds of music. I am so excited 

to be back at Corridor Crossing 

Place and spending a lot of 

time, making a difference in 

each and every one of your 

lives! Thank you for all you do! 

Employee Spotlight: Moments To Remember 
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